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Dear Parents,

Welcome to the latest newsletter. As always at this time of year, there is a lot happening.
 I’ve included as many details as I can below.


	
Friday 7th December Christmas Market
We have booked a bus to take those children from Class 2, 3 and 4 who are performing to Hexham Christmas Market next Friday. We will be leaving school at 2.45pm.  Our performance is at 3.30pm and will last about 20 minutes. Parents are very welcome to come and watch. 
The bus is then collecting us for the return journey at about 4.10 so we should be back at school by 4.30pm. 
I appreciate that some parents will want to collect their children directly from Hexham and will check this with you next week. We will only take children to Hexham if I have received a signed letter from you. All other children will stay in school and be supervised until home time as normal.  


	
Christmas Hampers 
We are holding a non-uniform day next Thursday 6th December  in exchange for the children bringing in a donation of chocolates, alcoholic drink or seasonal food items to put into our Christmas hampers. .
Raffle tickets will be sent home shortly in book bags. Please support this fundraising initiative by sending in a donation and selling tickets to friends, neighbours and relatives. The prizes last year were amazing- well-worth winning! 
All proceeds will go towards our ‘Big Playground Project’.


	
Monday 3rd December  
Advent service at St Aidan’s
Next Monday afternoon, we will be walking along to St Aidan’s church for an Advent service led by Reverend Thompson.
If anyone is able to walk along with us, or wishes to join us for the service, you are very welcome to do so.
We will be leaving school at about 1.20 pm to arrive in time for a 1.45pm start.

	  
Arabian Adventure
The children thoroughly enjoyed this theatre performance yesterday. Their comments included ‘Awesome!’ ‘Amazing!’ ‘I didn’t want it to end!’ Many thanks to the Friends of Newbrough School who funded this for us.



	
Christmas Play
Rehearsals will start next week for our Christmas Play- details of which will be revealed shortly!!
A letter will be coming home soon with details of any costume requests for individual performers.  
There will be a limit of 2 tickets per family again for each performance this year. This is to accommodate the increased number of children and families that we have in school now. We will be sending home a booking form for tickets shortly. All performances will take place in the Methodist Chapel again this year.
 A reminder that the performances are: 
Monday 17th December dress rehearsal 10 am We would encourage parents with toddlers to come to this session- tickets are not required for this.
Tuesday 18th December 2pm afternoon performance
Wednesday 19th December 6pm evening performance

	
Christmas Jumper Day
The children are invited to come to school on Friday 14th December in a Christmas jumper in return for a small donation. 
The School Council will be deciding which charity we are supporting this year.
	
Christmas Dinners
Please can you let us know whether your child does or does not want a Christmas dinner this year by completing the slip at the bottom of the letter which will be sent out  on Monday. We need to know numbers by Friday 7th December for the Christmas dinner on Friday 14th December.

	
Carols, Coffee and Cake
You are welcome to join us for carols, coffee and cake around our Christmas tree on Thursday 20th December at 2.30 pm. Please feel free to invite friends and neighbours in the two villages to join us as well.





	
Christmas Parties
These will take place on Friday 21st December. Mrs Bridges has kindly offered to supply us with party food.

	 
Next term
Monday  7 th January is a teacher training day so term will start again for children on Tuesday 8 th  January.
	
Before and After School Club
Fancy an early start for that last minute Christmas shopping or want to go shopping after work ? Then don’t forget, you can book the children into our Breakfast and After School clubs.

Breakfast Club runs from 8 am every morning and After School Club is available from 3.15-5.15 Monday to Thursday and until 4.15 on Friday.

Booking forms are available from the office if you would like to book your child/ ren in. 
Please book by Friday of the previous week if possible and return forms (plus payment in a labelled envelope) to the office. 

	




	



	Dates for your diary

	

	
	

	Monday 3rd December
	Am Reception children to Queen’s Hall
1.45 pm Advent service in St Aidan’s church
All Welcome

	Thursday 6th December
	Non-uniform day
Christmas hamper donations

	Friday 7th December
	Performance at Hexham Christmas Market


	Friday 14th December 
	Christmas Lunch for children


	Monday 17th December
	Dress rehearsal- Christmas play


	Tuesday 18th December
	Christmas play afternoon performance


	Wednesday 19th December
	Christmas play evening performance


	Thursday 20th December
	‘Carols and cake’  2.30pm


	Friday 21st December
	Christmas party
School closes 3.15pm for Christmas

	Monday 7th January
	Teacher training day


	Tuesday 8th January
	Children return for Spring term


	
	




	
Finally, if you have any questions, comments or concerns, please do get in touch or catch me on the playground before school. If I don’t know there’s a problem, I can’t sort it out!
Kind regards,
 Mrs Trotter (Headteacher)
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